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We are devastated to report that on the evening of August 29, 2022, a tragic accident occurred on the 
undergraduate campus in which one of our students was killed and two others were injured. We are 
working to contact the students’ families and will report more information, via email and at the Incident 
Updates website, as it becomes available. We are deeply saddened by the shocking loss of a member 
of our community. 
 
This is particularly difficult news to process at the start of a new semester. For students who wish to 
speak with someone, counselors from the Counseling Service are available during business hours by 
appointment at 503-768-7160. Anytime the Counseling Service is closed, students may access a 
counselor 24/7 by calling 503-265-7804. Students may also access staff in the Office of Spiritual Life by 
calling 503-768-7082. Employees who need additional support may access the Employee Assistance 
Program at 1-800-433-2320. Both students and employees can access support from Valerie White in 
the Ombuds Office at 503-768-7336 or ombuds@lclark.edu. 
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